
  

katten.com

Mastering Disclosure in a Post-MCDC World: Hot Topics in 
SEC and IRS Bond Enforcement
Presented by the Council of Development Finance Agencies

July 14, 2015

Michael Diver, head of the Chicago Securities Litigation and Enforcement practice, and Renée 
Friedman, Janet Goelz Hoffman and Milton Wakschlag, partners in the Government and Public 
Finance practice, will participate in a webinar on Tuesday, July 14 at 1:00 p.m. (ET). The presentation 
will cover how the tax-exempt bond market is experiencing tremendous changes in oversight thanks 
to new initiatives and regulations recently implemented by the US Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC), Internal Revenue Service and the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board. The 
presenters will focus much of their discussion on lessons learned from the Municipalities Continuing 
Disclosure Cooperation Initiative (MCDC).

For more information or to register, click here.
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